
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20 June 2019 
 
C Holland 
fyi-request-10548-f9c9f17f@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe C Holland 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-000204 
Thank you for your email of 16 June 2019, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

I am preparing a thesis on the Woodhouse report and have been working through the 
documents of the Royal Commission of Inquiry document. On reaching Page 46, paragraphs 77 
to 81 are missing. I have searched the internet but cannot find any other copies. Are you able to 
direct me to  where I could access the missing paragraphs?  

 
Please find a complete copy of the Woodhouse report attached 
The report you refer to is Compensation for Personal Injury in New Zealand, Report of the Royal 
Commission of Inquiry (December 1967). Please find attached a complete copy of this report. 
 
If you have any questions, you can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz. 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Emma Coats 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement & Support 
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